
Hardware Update
Effective March 20th, 2019, all 1139 Wireless Bill Traps are being manufactured with updated Rev 6 Hardware.

New Embedded Antenna
The 1139 Wireless Bill Traps now feature an embedded PCB antenna in place of the pre-formed wire 
antenna. There are no changes to operation or performance as a result of this hardware update.

Obtaining the New Hardware
New 1139 Wireless Bill Traps can be ordered by contacting DMP Customer Service at 1-866-266-2826 or by 
visiting buy.dmp.com.
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